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May 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 2 Homework – Term 6 
Under the sea 

 
Topic homework this term will link to the unit we are learning about which is Under the sea. We would like you to 
once again get creative and produce one of the following; 
 

 A fact file on an animal that lives in the ocean. 

 A 3D junk model of a sea animal/creature. 

 A picture of a sea animal with a description of what it looks like, eats, its habitat and any other interesting 
facts. 
 

Perhaps you could do some research on your favourite sea animals by visiting the library or through online research.  
Homework can be brought in throughout the term to sit alongside our topic display as it helps with discussions 
during lessons. However, if you would like the whole term to make a brilliant creation then it should be in school by 
Friday 6th July 2018. The children will create an art gallery in their classroom so they can share their work with the 
rest of KS1. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Year 2 Teachers 
 
 
 


